
 

 

 

 

 

 

The MOAT will post financial data and approved grants on its website Montanaopioid.org.  Please see the 

tab(s) titled “Downloadable Documents” as well as “Abatement Regions”.  You will find all approved 

applications and necessary documents on those two tabs. 

At this time, there have been zero grants approved.  The next MOAT Advisory Committee is scheduled 

for July 18th, any submitted grant requests will be reviewed at this time. 

Each abatement region is working diligently to form a plan of the needs of their region. Each region’s 

individual governing body is forming it’s structure and determining their individual plan of action and 

next steps. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rusty Gackle 


